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PRIVACY BREACH AWARENESS     

 

Our Privacy Officer is here to advocate for your privacy rights and support you in any questions, requests, or 
complaints you may have regarding protecting the privacy of your personal information.  
 
The Privacy Officer is John Rankin, who may be contacted at John.Rankin@ufn.ca. 
 
 

Inquiries/Questions/Access 
You have the right to: 

o ensure your personal information that we hold and protect is accurate. 
o understand how your information has been used. 
o know the names and organizations to which your personal information has been disclosed. 

 
To make any of the above requests, please contact the Privacy Officer who will review the policy with you and guide 
you through submitting an access request to the Director of Operations. 
 
 

Privacy Breach Notification and Investigation 
The Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government has a policy and process for you to raise any privacy issues you may have and 
investigate. 
 
You have the right to raise privacy issues, including:  

o any risks or concerns that you see regarding the privacy of your personal information. 
o any privacy complaints you wish to make regarding the handling of your personal information. 
o reporting an actual or suspected breach of your privacy or misuse of your personal information; or 

suspected breach or misuse of someone else’s personal information.  
 
To raise any of the above privacy issues, please ask the Privacy Officer who will review our policy with you and assist 
in facilitating and reporting back as per the formal investigation process. 
 

Commitment to Confidentiality  
The Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government is committed to ensuring that personal information will remain confidential.  
 

Commitment to Accuracy  
The Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government is committed to ensuring that personal information will remain accurate.  
 

Commitment to Awareness 
The Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government is committed to empowering your understanding your rights regarding the protection 
of your personal information.  
 
For any further information related to your privacy rights, contact the Privacy Officer at John.Rankin@ufn.ca.  
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